
Family Voices
From 10th to 14th February, we will be launching Family 

Voices. Your chance to let us know what services are 
important to you and your family and how we can support 

this within the Family Hub. 
Come along for a coffee and chat with Family Hub staff. 

Children are very welcome to attend as we would like their 
views too.

• Hatchford Brook Family Hub, Old Lode Lane, Elmdon:     
Mon 10th Feb 4pm – 5.30pm 

• Shirley Heath Outreach Hub, Shirley Heath Primary School, 
Coombe Road, Shirley: Tues 11th Feb 9.30am - 11am
• Elmwood Family Hub, Burtons Way, Smith’s Wood:          

Wed 12th Feb 9.30am – 11am 
• Riverside Family Hub, Bosworth Drive, Chelmsley Wood: 

Fri 14th Feb 8.45am – 10am

If you can’t attend but would like to share your thoughts, 
please scan the QR code and complete the form.
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